
SPSC TRIP GUIDELINES 
 
Trips are offered only for members of the South Pickering Seniors’ Club 
although there maybe situations, or need, to invite others in which case 
the Trip Director will advise. 
 
NEW TRIPS : 
Trips will be announced at the general Club meetings on Tuesdays. 
Posters will be displayed on the trip board indicating the destination, 
date, cost, due date of payment and the sign-up date and time. Posters 
are also on our website: www.spsc753.com. 
 
SIGNUP FOR A TRIP: 
Most people go to the Club before sign up time. They are then directed 
to get a queuing number and if numbers are not available, please form a 
line to be fair to all. 
 
Any member can sign up for him/herself and only one other member and 
must get two numbers. 
 
PAYMENT: 
Payments accepted are cash or cheque with cheques being made 
payable to South Pickering Seniors Club. 
 
If you do not pay at sign-up or on the required due date, please put your 
cheques in the box that we share with the member's renewal box located 
at your left when entering the Club's doors. 
 
WAITING LIST: 
If on a trip, the maximum number of participants has been reached at 
sign up date, we shall have a Waiting List. People on the Waiting List will 
be contacted as soon as seats/spaces become available. 
 



REFUNDS: 
Refunds can only be made if: 

• a replacement from the top of the Waiting List is found 

• someone can be found to replace you 
If you must cancel, please advise the Trip Director so we can offer your 
place to the first member on the Waiting List. 
 
DEPARTURE: 
We depart ON TIME as we have an itinerary to follow. Departure and 
return location will be at the rear south east corner of the Chestnut Hill 
Developments Pickering Recreational Complex at 1867 Valley Farm 
Road. To get there, follow Diefenbaker Court to the south side of the 
Recreational Complex and to the rear of the building. Turn left into the 
complex/arena driveway and the lot will be located at your right-hand 
side. There is no access from the front of the Recreational Complex 
building. 
 
NOTE: 
Trips and or dates are subject to change due to circumstances beyond 
our control. Please always check the Club’s trip board or the website for 
any changes. 
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